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Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 05 December 2022 concerning the Authority Monitoring Report and Infrastructure Funding Statement 2021/22. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate. 

	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	1. That the Council reports in subsequent Annual Monitoring Reports on the amount of housing delivered as a result of site allocation policies and the degree to which those policies have been realised.
	Yes.
	We will report the amount of housing delivered as a result of site allocation policies, and the degree to which those policies have been realised, in future Authority Monitoring Reports. 

We are also considering how to present this information to make it more informative and useful.










